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The Prime Minister of Saint Lucia to the Minister for
External Affairs of Canada

Castries, January 6, 1984
Sir:

I have the honour to refer to your Note No 530 dated 6 January 1984 relativeto the tariffs to be applied by the designated airlines for carrnage of traffic betweenCanada and Saint Lucia and vice versa pursuant to the Agreement between theGoverrnent of Canada and the Government of Saint Lucia on Air Services.

1 have the honour to confirin that the proposals contained in the above-mentionedNote are acceptable to the Government of Saint Lucia and that your Note togetherwith this reply shall be regarded as constitutîng an Agreement between our twoGovernments effective from the date of this reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

JOHN G.M. COMPTON
Prime Minister & Minister

of Foreign Affairs

The Minister for External Affairs,
Government of Canada,
Ottawa.


